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Principal:  Denise Watson   Admin Assistant:  Bertha Gaudon 

 
February 23, 2015 

Dear Parents: 

A number of exciting events are happening this week as March break approaches: 

 Monday, February 23 - final day of clusters 

 Thursday, February 26 - 100 Days of School! 

 Skating Day at King’s Arrow Arena - bus leaves at 9:00 am and returns by 10:40 am. 

Children will have hot chocolate upon returning to school. 

 100 Day Activity Clusters - children will travel to an array of different 100 day activities. 

 Afternoon - classroom activities. Children will also travel to the library for a ½ time block 
to be with Ms. Watson for 100th day cake, 100th day activity and to count number of 
cans donated. 

 Friday, February 27 - Winter Carnival Events / Pajama Day (children are asked to make a cash 
donation to wear their pajamas with all proceeds going to the Oromocto Food Bank) 
9:00 - Recognition Ceremony / Cluster Presentations 
9:45 - Activity Stations 
11:10 - Outside Fun Activities (weather permitting, otherwise in the gym) 
 
 

Things to Remember: 
 

 Donation of can goods to be donated to Oromocto Food Bank (we hope to collect 100) 
to be brought in by Thursday 

 Skates / helmet for Thursday 
 Wear Pajamas on Friday - bring in donation to go to Oromocto Food Bank 
 No hot lunch March 9 – 10th.  Hot lunch will resume week of March 16 – 19th. 

Please note that the previously scheduled professional learning day on April 30th will now be a regular 
student day. 

Also, we will have regular library periods on Wednesday afternoons now. Cindy Allain who has been 
previously at our building as an administrative assistant will now be our librian. 

 

Have a wonderful March break! We look forward to seeing you again on March 9th! 

 

Where Stars Shine 


